# FUSION NEWSLETTER MARCH 2021



### **Keeping In Touch**

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

**Facebook:** @FusionChildcare Services **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

**E-mail:**admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

**In person-** We will always make time to speak to you at club- just bare in mind this comes with Covid-19 challenges, but we're always available to email/text to have a chat.



Don't forget Monday 12th April is an Inset Day and Fusion will not be operating. We will be back open Tuesday 13th April and look forward to hearing all about your Easter.



## PRO-ACTION RAFFLE

Our friends at Pro- Action are holding a raffle - follow this link to check out the awesome prizes to be won.

Pro Action Raffle -



We are expecting the weather to be nicer after the Easter Holidays and are aiming to have dinners outside a lot more. When you arrive to collect your child/ren and there is no adult around in the dining rooms please text/call 07796000413 and we will bring your child/ren inside.

Thank you for your co-operation

with this.



#### DATE FOR THE DIARY - MAY 2021 REGISTRATION WILL OPEN FOR SEPTEMBER 2022

**MORE INFO TO FOLLOW** 



We are delighted to have Tara join the Fusion family. Tara will be working in the Year 2 bubble.

"Hello, I am Tara and I am currently in my second year at the University of Hertfordshire studying to become a Primary School teacher.

I am delighted to be joining the lovely team at Fusion and getting to build a rapport with the children and their parents. I will be working at Breakfast and Afterschool Club Monday-Thursday.

I look forward to enhancing the children's development through play, talk and structured activities, whilst making sure their time at Fusion continues to be as enjoyable and exciting as possible.

In my spare time I love going on walks, aeroplane watching, baking, watching football (Liverpool) and spending time with my family."



### ST PATRICKS DAY



We have been celebrating Mother's Day and all the special ladies in our lives. We have been busy making, baking, sticking and painting for our mums, step mums, grandmas, aunties, sisters, neighbours, friends,





#### **EASTER**



Thanks to the Piggotshill residents for their fantastic Easter Egg hunt trail. We took some Year Groups off site to follow the trail and have some fun! It's a great activity for the Easter Holidays and Covid Safe!



Have a fantastic Easter Holidays and enjoy the break. Stay safe and healthy and as always please update **Fusion ASAP of any Covid related matters.** 

